Sasol response to concerns about environmental impacts in Mossville/ 


Lake Charles, Louisiana, USA

15 August 2007

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Sasol to provide a response to the following item raising concerns about its facilities in the Mossville / Lake Charles area of Louisiana: 
"Industrial Sources of Dioxin Poisoning in Mossville, Louisiana: A Report Based on the Government’s Own Data", Advocates for Environmental Human Rights, July 2007, www.ehumanrights.org/mossville-rep(web).pdf
In response, Sasol sent the following statement:

Over the past 20 years, the Mossville community has raised a number of issues regarding their industrial neighbours. The VCM Unit, which was owned by the Condea Vista facility and is located east of the Mossville community, was the focal point of those issues.  Condea sold the VCM Unit to Georgia Gulf Corporation in November 1999.  Sasol purchased Condea Vista (with its remaining assets) in March 2001, 14 months after the sale of the VCM Unit.  Since the issues we are aware of deal with a facility that was not part of our 2001 purchase, we suggest that you contact the current owner of the VCM Unit.  We are not aware of any issues concerning our current operations in the area.
